
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

14th October 2022 

 

Dear Year Four Parent/Carer 

 

We have had a case of head lice reported in your child’s class. 

 

Please check your child’s hair and treat if necessary.  If your child does have head lice the 

hair should be treated twice to avoid live lice emerging from unhatched eggs which were 

unharmed during the first treatment.  Hair must be checked again ten days after the first 

treatment. 

 

Please ask your local pharmacy for assistance. 

 

Thank you for your help with this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

The School Office 

 


